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First and second years have been busy this month with
casting practice, patient models and comprehensive
exam prep.

The first years had their first ever transtibial patient models
and have been working hard on making (and
unfortunately re-making) their sockets for fitting day!
Second years cast and successfully fit transfemoral
patient models. 

"Cracking my socket after chiseling for so long was tough
but it's a good experience to make another and the second
one will be even better!" - Jess Townsend (1st year)

We are going to have a huge turnout at the AAOP
academy meeting this year with several students and
faculty presenting and making posters!
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WE WANT TO FEATURE YOU AND LET
EVERYONE KNOW WHERE YOU ARE AND

WHAT YOU ARE DOING SINCE
GRADUATING

OPAF EVENT APRIL 1ST



WE ARE HOSTING OPAF TO COME AND
TEACH AMPUTEES SWIMMING, DANCING

AND YOGA SKILLS
9AM-4PM @ EMU REC IM


